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Premier Jason Kenney issued the following statement on the U.S. ratification of the Canada-United States-Mexico Agreement:
“This is a key step in the completion of the Canada-United States-Mexico Agreement. Our trading relationship with the United States – our largest trading partner – is vital to Alberta’s prosperity.
“Now that the United States and Mexico have ratified the deal, Canada must now also ratify the agreement. I urge the federal government, as well as all parliamentarians and opposition parties to follow suit as quickly as possible. It is clear that ratifying this deal is in the best interest of the entire country.
“Alberta exports more to the U.S. and Mexico than the rest of the world combined, which is why we are pleased to see CUSMA ratified by both partners. Indeed, Minister Fir and I have travelled to the United States and Mexico to highlight the importance of our relationship with their economies, and the mutual benefits that CUSMA will deliver.
“Now that the process is nearly complete, we can move forward with a modernized trade agreement that will create prosperity across North America.”
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